

Disco – A huge thank you to the PFA for organising and running yesterday's disco. After the long period of covid it was great to welcome the children back to school in the evening for the long awaited disco. With the music, food and glow sticks there was a fantastic feeling throughout school. Thank you to the PFA.

PFA – A last reminder that the PFA questionnaire is still live. If you could take a few minutes to use the link to answer a few questions it would be much appreciated.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5kyRL1sXOuQNAnVjutp hrQ9UOVY0ODZGUIRTRkg2OEowRDZORExXSVA0NC4u

Cross-country – Well done to all the children who tried the cross country challenge during lunchtime today to try out for representing our school at the Pembrokeshire schools cross country competition which will take place before half term. Well done for your perseverance and resilience!

Church – Dosbarth Dale were out in the village earlier in the week as they walked to St Mary's church for a practise for their joint Harvest Festival with playgroup next week. From sitting in the pews, role playing taking their harvest gift to Reverend Rees at the altar, to a sing through of their harvest songs everyone feels ready for next week! Well done Dosbarth Dale.

Whole school harvest – All classes will be walking to St Mary's church on Thursday 27th October for the school Harvest Festival. Can you please ensure that your child has a coat in case of wet weather. If you would like to make a donation, we are collecting non-perishable donations for St Mary's which will be donated to the food bank. Due to the size of the church we offer a warm welcome to the parents of pupils in year 6 to join us for the service at 9:30am.

Parent – Teacher meetings – for children in Skrinkle Haven and Poppit Sands take place next week. If you haven't managed it yet, there is still time to sign up for an appointment time; the booking sheets are in the main school and early years foyers.

Governing Body – On Thursday evening governors met in school for their termly full Governing Body meeting. With a full agenda for the first meeting of the academic year we look forward to welcoming governors into school throughout the school year to meet with staff and pupils and see the school in action.

Digital permissions – If you haven't provided us with your choice of digital permission regarding the use of photographs and filming of your child on Dojo, in the press and on social media, please use the link below:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5kyRL1sXOuQNAnViutp_hrQ9UQ0o2T0ZER0tGUkFORzQyVzVCSjlRMTg3VC4u

Dates for the diary





- Week beginning Mon 24th Oct face to face parent teacher meetings for Poppit Sands and Skrinkle Haven.
- Weds 26th Oct Early years harvest festival with play group @ St Marys
- Thurs 27th Oct School harvest festival @ St Marys
- Mon 31st Oct Fri 4th Nov half term
- Tues 8th Nov Crucial Crew visit for year 5 and 6
- Mon 14th Nov School photographs more details to follow

Yours sincerely

Mrs S. Vaughan Head teacher